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October 26, 1969

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Myron O. Knudson, P.E., Director
Water Management Divieion (6W), Region Vi

U. 8. Environmental Protection Agency ’
Allied Bank Tower “
1445 Roes Avenue oeT 1009
Dallae, Texas 75202-2733 —rrxkfx
A VIV
Re: NPDES Permit OK0000191 Y\QL\;L\.\ U

Sequoyah Fuels Corporation

Dear Mr. Knudson:

Attached are the Discharge Monitoring Reporte (DMRe) for the
period September 1, through September 30, 1988, for the subject

permit.

This report is reguired by and specifically prepared for the U.8.
Environmental Protection Agency. It presents the observed
results of measurements and analyses required to be performed by
EPA. It is not intended as an assertion of the accuracy of any
instrument, reading, or analytical result, nor is it an
endorsement of the suitability of any analytical or measurement
procedure.

Due to inaccurate flow instrumentation at Outfall 001, calcula-
tione for flow results and parameter loading results were based
upon historical data.

If you have any questions or require further information, please
contact me at (9'8) 489-3231.

Sincerely,

PLCIAA AT .
AL ok o / Scott P. Knight z

CORPORATION Rerupy O"GM (47
To

rihed By 7)‘{4.»..7 .CM Vice President, A,ull"”“

Administration ‘
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Attachment: (1) W\

xc: James Barnett, Oklahoma Water Resources Board

R. E. Hall, U.S. NRC, Region 1V 90~ 0077

Hwy 10 & 140 P.O. Box 610 Gore, Oklahoma 74435 Telephone (818) 488 5511 Facsimile (918) 489 56
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